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Fisher Phillips Attorney Discusses Vaping in the Workplace
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In a recent interview with SHRM regarding whether employers should permit employees to vape,

Chicago attorney Jay Hux explained that some employers don't have explicit policies or haven't

carefully considered how they want to treat vaping. "Other employers have added it on to a smoking

policy," he said. According to Hux, employers may have the discretion to treat vaping as they want,

but employers should consider state and local regulations when developing a workplace policy. 

To read the full article, visit SHRM.  

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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